PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE

OF HERTFORDSHIRE
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From:     Provincial Grand Secretary: Hugh Oram
HO/ 16 – October
Dear Bro Secretary, 
Information for Lodge Secretaries
FIRST RISING  
SECOND RISING
Provincial Website
THIRD RISING

Remembrance Sunday Parade, St Albans Sunday 13th November  
W Bro Neil McKenna is looking for Brethren to support at the above event, the Masonic contingent will assemble at the front of Marks & Spencer’s in St Peters Street, at 1000hrs.

Brethren attending should wear either dark lounge or morning suits, no regalia, medals can and poppies should be worn.

The ceremony normally concludes at approximately          and a number of Brethren normally then find a local venue for a cup of coffee or a pint of beer.

Sincerely and fraternally

Hugh Oram
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